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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown 
number of cases.

The Department of Corrections (DOC) also states the fiscal impact is 
indeterminable.  The DOC states there is no current method to accurately predict 
the number of individuals sentenced pursuant to the proposed bill.  The bill does 
not impose a sentence that may result in incarceration with DOC, so there would 
be no fiscal impact regarding incarceration costs.  The cost for community 
supervision of is approximately $2,000.00 per offender, per year.
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